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Our Auxiliary worked together with the American Legion in taking stuffed
comfort  bears  and  puppies  to  our  hospitals,  EMT’s,  police,  fire,  and
sheriff’s departments across North Dakota.  The light brown bears have a
white t-shirt  with lettering of ‘American Legion,  North Dakota’ and the
Legion logo on each.  The American Legion also purchased puppies with
red  t-shirts  and the  American Legion family logos  on them, as  well  as
lettering that reads “The American Legion Family.”  In working along side
our American Legion,  we all  got the opportunity to see the benefit  and
smiles it brought to our Children and Youth, especially when they might
be scared, feeling alone, and just in need of a comfort animal.  They were
also very well received in each community.  Such a wonderful way to work
with our American Legion family and make a difference in the lives of our
children and youth.
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